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As a resident of Portland I oppose this resolution. Oregon is already a very expensive 

state to live in. At every turn, there is a new tax, increase fee, higher bill rates. 

Oregon leadership has proved time and time again that they do not know how to 

appropriately budget or plan for taxes. This has been proven with the ever-increasing 

kicker. As we fight inflation and housing costs, this is not the answer. Do not push 

this through. This is not what the people want and this is not in the best inters test of 

the people.  


